Hi There,

I am writing to show my support for the proposed bill which will stop public funding of gender bias
abortions.

I do believe that women have a right to life and they are often the target to gender selection
abortion.

On another note the law in this country should protect the unborn given their vulnerable state, in
accordance with the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child.

There's also many other issues but the most important thing to remember is that the majority of
Australians agree that we need to reduce the abortion rate.

This is a step worth taking which doesn't make abortion illegal but is a deterrent and ultimately
supports the main reason pushed for legal abortion; the rights of women.

We want more women in this world, not less!
Regards,

Sebastian James





